
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FEE INCREASES 

The City Council of the City of Rocklin will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 22, 2021, at the 
Rocklin Council Chambers, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, beginning at 6:00 p.m. to consider a 
garbage collection service rate increase as proposed by Recology Auburn Placer, the City of 
Rocklin’s franchised solid waste hauler.  The proposed rate changes reflect a Cost of Living 
Adjustment of 1.7% in the hauler’s cost and an increase in the actual operating cost for the 
Material Recovery Facility of approximately 20.55%.  A rate increase comparison report will be 
available at the office of the City Clerk, 3970 Rocklin Road, and on the City website at 
www.rocklin.ca.us. 
 
The rate increase changes for selected residential services are as follows: 
 
   2019 Rate 2020 Rate $ Change % Change 
Unlimited Toter $35.47  $39.04  $3.57  10.06% 
Toter only  $26.64  $29.42  $2.78  10.44% 
 
The rate increase for selected commercial services are as follows (collected 1 time per week): 
 
1x1 Cubic Yard  $98.72  $105.37 $6.65    6.74% 
1x4 Cubic Yard  $320.21 $345.53 $25.32    7.91% 
1x20 Cubic Yard $378.14 $493.78 $115.64 30.58% 
 
Owners of property and customers served by Recology Auburn Placer may protest the proposed 
increase in fees by addressing the City Council at the public hearing, filing a written protest with 
the City Clerk at the above address, or sending an email to the City Clerk at 
hope.ithurburn@rocklin.ca.us.  The written protest must identify the parcel served by address or 
Assessor’s Parcel Number (APN) and be actually received (not postmarked) by the City Clerk, 
before or during the public hearing.  Only one protest per parcel shall be counted for purposes 
of establishing a majority protest to the proposed fee increase.  For further information contact 
the Office of the City Clerk at (916) 625-5560 or Recology Auburn Placer at (530) 885-3735 during 
regular business hours. 
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